Natalie Hoey <nhoey@new-hampton.k12.ia.us> 1:07 PM (2 hours ago) L
to Kris, Sandra, me, Sarah [~
The J-Term IMPACT class has decided to do a number of projects to benefit those in need. We have learned many different ways during this time that an individual or group

can impact the lives of others. Recently one of our students has spent some time in the Ronald McDonald House in Rochester. The Ronald McDonald Organization provides a home
away from home and offers support to families seeking medical care for their children. In 2016, they served 838 families from around the United States and the world.

We, as students, would like to do a coin collection drive where the money will be donated to the Ronald McDonald House. We would like to start this project on the J-Term
showcase night on Wednesday, January 17th from 4-6pm at the High School gym. We would like to have your permission to go forward with this project so we may start impacting
others' lives.

If you have any questions or need someone to talk about this at the board meeting please let Mrs. Russ know. Thank you!



